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Dear Colleague, 

The Executive Committee of EASA welcomes you as a new member of the Association. EASA 
provides several activities for its members: 

• EASA produces Social Anthropology/Anthropologie Sociale four times a year, which is 
included in the membership fees, and is available both online and optionally in hardcopy. 

• EASA supports a book series (Berghahn Books). 

• Members may participate in existing thematic networks as an "active member’’ or simply 
become a member of the network(s) mailing list (in order to be kept informed about events
and participate in online discussions). 

• The Association organises biennial conferences. Members can propose a panel, a round 
table, or a paper in these events. Members also pay reduced registration rates. 

• Members may access (and are included within) the online directory of members which 
allows searching of (and communication with) colleagues by name, location, institution, 
and areas of interest: a valuable networking tool. 

• The EASA Newsletter is emailed to members three times a year. 

• The EASA website provides a wide range of information relating to the Association’s 
activities and to anthropology in the world. 

• EASA has its own Facebook page and Twitter account and we encourage members who 
use these social media to friend/follow the association (see the website). 

Besides these activities and services, members have several rights according to EASA’s 
Constitution. All members may: 

• Participate and vote at the Association’s Annual General Meetings (AGMs) and Members’ 
Forum 

• Participate in elections to the Executive Committee (biennially) 

In addition Full members may: 

• Be nominated as candidates to the Executive Committee 

• Propose candidates to the Executive Committee 

• Propose honorary members to the Executive Committee 

https://www.easaonline.org/


• Apply for different posts, such as Secretary, Treasurer, or editor of the journal, the book 
reviews, or the book series, when they are advertised. 

Membership will be renewed automatically annually unless you inform us that you wish to 
terminate. Consequently, we will invoice for new subscriptions each year. You can log in to your 
account at any time via the ‘login’ link in the top right corner of the website. If any of your contact
or affiliation details change please use this route to make the changes yourself; you can also see 
any monies owing and make payments via this link. 

Please feel free to contact us regarding any activities or services that may improve our common 
endeavour. We hope this will be a lasting and fruitful association with EASA. 

Kind regards, 

Monica Heintz
Secretary (on behalf of the Executive Committee)


